Announcing the
ISMAA

Graduate Student Grants

ISMAA (Illinois Section of the Mathematical Association of America) Graduate
Student Grants give graduate students the opportunity to come to the annual meeting of the
ISMAA at a greatly reduced cost. Not only will the ISMAA waive the registration fee and
cover banquet expenses for qualified graduate students, but the ISMAA will also award a
$50 travel stipend. Graduate students may choose to use the $50 for housing or travel
expenses; they may also use the (free) student housing available at the conference
(typically with undergraduate students at the host college).

At the annual meeting, graduate students may choose to present talks on their
research. They can also hear a panel discussion on the job interview process at various
types of institutions across Illinois and meet mathematicians from across the state.

This year’s meeting will take place at Knox College in Galesburg, Illinois, on
Friday April 8 and Saturday April 9. Plenary speakers are Jean Bee Chan of Sonoma State
University, Underwood Dudley of DePauw University, and Dan Kalman of American
University. Registration and program details are available at http://ismaa.knox.edu.

Graduate students wishing to apply for the ISMAA Graduate Student Grant should submit
a brief statement including their name, contact information, and how they would benefit
from the grant to

Patricia Kiihne

Department of Mathematics

[linois College

1101 W. College Ave.

Jacksonville, IL 62650

pkiithne@ic.edu.

E-mail submissions are preferred. Early applicants will receive favorable consideration.

To submit a talk, submit a title and abstract to Andrew Leahy, chair of the program
committee, at aleahy(@knox.edu by February 18.



